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Re: Docket No. 030001-E1 - Fuel and Purchased Power Cost Recovery Clause 
Request for Extension of Confidential Classification 

Dear Mr, Litchfield: 

On May 15, 2003, Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) filed a request for extension of 
confidential classification granted by Order No. PSC-01-2256-CFO-EL This Order granted 
confidential classification for certain materials (Document Nos. 07924-01 and 08307-01) gathered 
by the PSC audit staff dwing the FPL Capacity Clause Audit for the Year Ended December 31, 
2000, Audit Control No. 0 1-037-4- 1. 

A review of this filing reveals a deficiency. The justification table used by the utility in this 
request for an extension of confidential classification is incorrect. FPL used its June 6,2001, initial 
filing to support its request for an extension. FPL updated this filing on August 23,2001 (Document 
No. 10502-01). As a result, the utility is requesting a classification extension of the following 
documents which were not covered by Order PSC-01-2256-CFO-EI: W 47 (series); WP 4841-6; 
WP 48-1/1-6/1; WP 49-2 (Page 1 only); WP 53; and WP 53-111. These documents are considered 
public record. 
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CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFJCE CENTER 2540 S H U M A R D  OAK BOULEVARD TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 
An Affirmative ActionlEqual Opportunity Employer 

PSC Website: http://wwvi.floridapsc.com Internet E-mail: contact@psc.state.fl.us 



You may respond to this letter by filing an amended request or justification table with the 
Commission Clerk by September 5,2003. If a response is not received, a recommendation will be 
prepared for the prehearing officer in this case based upon the record. If you have any questions 
regarding this matter please call me at (850) 41 3-61 89. 

Sincerely, 

c/ 
Jennifer A. Rodan 
Attorney 

cc: Division of Auditing and Safety (Vandiver, Freeman) 
Miami District Audit Office (Welch) 


